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Businesses Shouldn't Count on Lawsuits Challenging Overtime
Pay Rule

News

9.21.16


In the article, “Businesses Shouldn't Count on Lawsuits Challenging Overtime Pay Rule,” featured in

the Atlanta Business Chronicle, Ted Boehm discussed why companies planning their 2017 budgets

shouldn’t rely on two new lawsuits challenging an Obama administration rule extending overtime

pay to more than 4 million workers.

To read the full article, please visit the Atlanta Business Chronicle.
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